
 

                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation: 

    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

    Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                          By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

        September 22, 2019                                Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    

                                    Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                                  Collections  - 9/15/19 
 

      Sun.     -  Sept.  22      8:00 a.m.    For Parishioners & Catherine Carey             Sunday…………………$    933.00 

            - Lin Hopwood          Church Repair………….        25.00 

      Wed.    -  Sept.  25      8:30 a.m.             Rosemary Sheedy - Gary & Maxine Drinan       Children’s Offering…….    2.00                  

      Sun.     -  Sept.  29     8:00 a.m.              Bill & Rose Sisk, Gus & Norma Sisk,                 “Your Offering is most appreciated!” 

         Paula, Ryan & Willow Rose Sheedy,  

         Bud, Bernadine, Billy & Ron Sisk, 

          Emmett & Rosemary Sheedy - Family                    

                 “Though our Lord Jesus Christ was rich, 

      MVK Food Pantry items for the month of September:      he became poor, so that by his poverty,  

      Boxed skillet meals, boxed macaroni & cheese and/or canned tuna or chicken              you might become rich.”   

 

      Sunday Mass:                October Stewardship                 

                                                         

      Lector:  K. Vint               Servers:  D. Isham & B. Anderson                Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, S. Carey & R. Briscoe 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.   

 Thank you to everyone who has prayed for Sherry Miller these past many years.  As you may or may not know, her 

courageous battle with cancer ended on Sept. 14
th
.  We are certain the prayers offered on her behalf aided her in her battle to 

spend as much time with her family as possible....which was all she wanted.  Also, thank you for prayers offered on behalf of 

Patricia Starks.  She left this earthly world, headed for heaven, this past Friday, Sept. 20
th

.  The prayers offered on her behalf  

were a blessing….leading to a peaceful passing.  Thank you, Sacred Heart family.  Strength is found in the prayers you offer.   

 Word from Bishop Conlon…. “Sept. 16, 2019 - Statement of Bishop R. Daniel Conlon, Diocese of Joliet Regarding 

Discovery of Remains of over 2,000 Unborn Children - Like many others, I was horrified to learn about the discovery of the 

remains of over 2,000 unborn children at the home of a deceased abortionist in Crete, Illinois.  Sadly, such an atrocious 

offense is an unavoidable consequence to treating life in the womb as non-human persons.  I have asked our staff in the 

Office of Human Dignity and Catholic Cemeteries to offer our assistance to authorities and other compassionate 

organizations in order to assure that these children are laid to rest with the peace and dignity that every human being 

deserves.  I ask the people of the Diocese of Joliet to pray for these children, for their families, and for an end to abortion, 

once and for all.  Most Reverend R. Daniel Conlon, Bishop of Joliet.”  

 National Life Chain - “The Knights of Columbus are sponsoring the annual National Life Chain again this year on October 

6th from 2:30-3:30 p.m. We will be at the normal location at the intersection of Route 53 and Main St in Braidwood. We will 

have signs, prayer cards, and rosaries available at the event. God calls us to stand for those who can’t stand for themselves; 

come be a part of this prayer-filled event!” 

 Server Training begins today!  Training will be held Sept. 22
nd

 & Sept. 29
th
.  Training will take place during CCD time.  All 

children that have received First Holy Communion are eligible to Serve Mass.  Thank you to Harlie Boucher & Annie Krull 

for their willingness to train our Servers!    

 Blue Mass in Braidwood - Celebration of the Blue Mass is the Parish’s way of showing their gratitude and 
expressing their heartfelt thanks and support for those in the public safety field [police, fire, first responders and 
dispatchers] as part of the Parish's 150th Anniversary year. Open to those of any denomination. Light 
refreshments afterwards in Parish Hall.  When: September 29, 2019, 9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.  Where:  
Immaculate Conception Church, 110 S. School St., Braidwood, IL. 

 This year, there will be no second collection for Christ is Our Hope Magazine Appeal. If you wish to still support the 

magazine, please check your September 2019 issue for a donation envelope and send your gift directly to the Christ is Our 

Hope Magazine Appeal at the Diocese of Joliet. Thank you for your gift! 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Suicidal individuals - with or without terminal illness - typically do not want to die…  The patient requesting 

assisted suicide is often asking, ‘Does anyone want me to be alive, or care enough to talk me out of this request and support 

me through this difficult time?’” - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities - “Every Suicide is Tragic”. 

 Stewardship - Sept. 22, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - 25
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time - “The 

dishonest manager in today’s parable knew how to manipulate money to his own advantage.  But the Gospel warns that no 

one can serve both God and money.  Which do I serve?  Is my stewardship such that anyone can tell?” 

  

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/

